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         Mr. Gmerek
Dear Parents/Guardians,










What an exciting time of year!  I am especially excited about getting to know your child as we work together to achieve success in math!  I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself and to make sure that you know what is expected of your child and how to contact me.


My name is Brad Gmerek.  I am entering my 9th year as a teacher, and my 5th in Hilliard.  I spent my first four years at Central Crossing High School, three years at Darby, and last year at Bradley.  I enjoy maintaining contact with parents and I welcome your e-mails and phone calls.  E-mail is the most efficient way to get in touch with me.  My e-mail address is brad_gmerek@hboe.org.  If it is more convenient for you to use the phone, you can call the main office at 921-7400 and ask to leave a message on my voicemail.  Please feel free to contact me for any reason.  I will create an email list for parents/guardians where I will send out frequent updates on upcoming events.  If you do not receive an email within the first two weeks of school, please contact me.   Please visit bgmerek23.weebly.com for more information.



Again, I look forward to an exciting year and to getting to know your child!  Go JAGS!!!







Sincerely,









Brad Gmerek

PLEASE DETACH BELOW AND RETURN TO MR. GMEREK

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student name: ________________________________________
Course: _____________________

Parent/Guardian names (please print!): ___________________________________________________

I have read the information in the parent letter (Parent/Guardian signature) 
____________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian e-mail address(es): _____________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian home phone: ________________________
cell phone _____________________
Parent/Guardian work phone: ________________________

If you like to have frequent updates on your student’s grade, I strongly encourage you to enroll in Home Access.  Please contact the main office for more information.


Your child will NEED a calculator in class every day.  Your child is required to purchase a TI-83 or TI-84 plus calculator.  Students need to bring this and will use it on a daily basis.


Your child was given a syllabus that outlines my grading procedures, classroom policies, and general expectations.  If you have any questions, please contact me!











